
 
                                   Friday 25th June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

No 326 Club on Friday 16th July 
Due to staff training, there will be No 3-2-6 After School Club on Friday 16th July. 

Sorry for any inconvenience caused.  
 

Year 2 Leavers Assembly  
A letter with a reply slip has been sent home this week to the Year 2 

Leavers regarding the Leavers assembly and Party. Unfortunately due 

to the current Government guidelines about Covid, we are unable to 

invite parents in to school to watch this year.  We shall record it and 

and a DVD will be given to parents. Please remember to return the slip 

at the bottom of the letter to confirm you are happy for your child to 

be filmed. 

 

Year 2 Transition 
In anticipation of children moving up to Year 3, there are a lot of 

transition arrangements in place. Please make a note of any important 

dates and information sent to you by your child’s next school.  These 

arrangements help settle your Year 2 child into their new school. 

 

School Registration Packs 
Plans for children Starting School in September are moving forward.  

Registration packs have been sent out to Nursery children who are starting 

in Reception class – please return these to the School office as soon as 

possible. 

 

Class Allocation letters in September 
Current Year 1 and Reception children will be bringing home a letter about their class 

allocation in September so please look in your child’s book bag.  A technical glitch 

meant that there was an error on one of the school uniform websites so a correction 

will be emailed to those parents whose letter was affected.    

 

COVID-19 
Please remember if your child has symptoms of COVID-19 you will need to 

book a PCR test as soon as symptoms appear. It is always best to book a 

test to rule it out if anyone in your household is showing symptoms as this 

will help keep the School open and COVID free.  

 

You can book a FREE PCR test by calling 119 or visiting 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  

 
                      

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test


The Parks Trust 
Did you know that The Parks Trust organise events throughout the year, 

some of which are even FREE?  You just have to pre book your place. 

Please visit www.theparkstrust.com/whats-on-in-your-parks to find out 

what is happening in your local area.  

 

Diary Dates  

 

 

 

Attendance 
 

W/C 14th June 2021 

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 98.8% 

Rec. Hedgehogs 97.7% 

KS1 Squirrels 99.6% 

KS1 Rabbits 100.0% 

KS1 Owls 99.6% 

Total attendance                      99.2% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 2nd July 
3.00pm – 

4.45pm 

Hedgehogs Film Club – book your child’s place at 

the school office.  

Wednesday 7th July 
3.00pm – 

4.00pm 
Street Dance Club 

Friday 9th July 
3.00pm – 

4.00pm 

Badgers Film Club – book your child’s place at the 

school office. 

Friday 9th July   

Transition Day within the Willows School 

Current Year 2 children will be attending the 

Willows School as normal. The Year 2 children will 

rehearse their Leavers Assembly performance 

ready for the recording. 

Friday 16th July  No 326 Club 

Wednesday 21st 

July 
4pm – 6pm Year 2 children’s Leaving Party 

Thursday 22nd July 3.00pm End of Term 

Well done Rabbits with an attendance of 

100% for the week beginning 14th June.  

 

The whole school attendance for that 

week was 99.2%.  

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child attends every day 

and not take holidays in term time. 

  

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O every 

day, Here. Every day. Ready to learn. On 

time. 

 

http://www.theparkstrust.com/whats-on-in-your-parks

